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Academics

Week of September 9th-13th
Math – Adding and Subtracting Decimals, Multiplication Facts 

Social Studies – Native Americans and Their Land
ELA (English Language Arts) – Plot, Character, Types of Sentences, Dictionary Usage with Frindle, Synonyms, Antonyms, Prefixes, and Suffixes
Important Parent Information

Fall MAP Testing – We have completed our fall session of MAP Testing this week. Overall, the fifth grade teachers were very pleased with student performance. Student scores will be sent home soon. Please view your child’s scores, and feel free to contact your child’s teacher with any questions or concerns.
Fall Festival – Fall Festival has been scheduled for Friday, September 27th (rain date is October 3rd). All classes will be setting up booths to raise money for upcoming activities and field trips throughout the year. We need volunteers to work during the day (school hours) and at night. Attached you will find a description of our booths and a schedule along with a volunteer form for you to fill out and return to school. Please complete and return the form by next Friday if you are able to help with the booths. Thanks in advance for supporting this effort!

Fifth Grade Fall Festival Auction Basket – The fifth grade is responsible for bringing in University of Kentucky items to fill our basket for the live auction.  The items must be new.  Also, we are accepting monetary donations.  We will use the money to buy larger UK items in order to complete our basket.  Go big BLUE!!

Wipes Needed – If you are able, we are asking for donations of Lysol, Clorox, or off-brand disinfecting wipes. Thank you for helping us do our best to keep desks clean and our students healthy!
Math Website – Our Pearson enVision Math Series has a website that students can access from anywhere via Internet. Your child has been given their login information needed to access their account.  

Go to pearsonsuccessnet.com and type in your user name and password. Here you will find access to the online textbook, online assignments your teacher has given, and other math resources that may be used as good math practice at home.
Scholastic News Magazine – All 5th Grade classes will be using Scholastic News Magazines as a part of our Reading instruction this school year. This magazine is an exceptional read for 5th graders and is a wonderful way to inform our students of events taking place around the world. There will be times where we read the magazine silently, whole group, and even listen to it online using our Mac Books and ear buds. There is an interactive website that you may access at home with your child in order to view the magazine online.
MSES Facebook Page – MSES now has a Facebook page!!! Please access this page to stay updated on events taking place at MSES and to see wonderful pictures of our shining students. https://www.facebook.com/msessuns?ref=hl
What I Did Last Summer” Bulletin Board – 

We STILL need pictures of our students participating in summer activities.  Please send a picture with his or her name on the back.  The Family Resource Center will scan the picture and return it to you in a timely manner.

SUGGESTION: Cut out and post on your refrigerator.
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Other Announcements

September 10th & 11th- Red, White, and Blue Day

September 11th- Grandparents Breakfast (5th Grade)
                           6:45 a.m.

September 23rd-27th-  Book Fair

September 27th- Fall Festival 4:30-7:30 p.m.
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